
Friday 5th July 2024

Dates for your Diary

Birthdays
Happy Birthday to…

Supporting everyone to be kind, 
confident and curious.

Barham Church of England Primary School

Congratulations to Wrens class 
who had the highest attendance last 

week. 

Attendance Ted

Monday 8th July to Friday 12th July Sports Week 
(please read your child’s overview for more details)
Tuesday 9th July Sports Day – families welcome to 
watch from 1:15pm, PTA refreshments available
Wednesday 10th July Sports Day reserve in event of 
bad weather 
Thursday 11th July Year 6 Trip to Folkestone 
Friday 12th July Parent Celebration Assembly 
9:10am, Year 6 swimming at Dover
Saturday 13th July FOBS Summer Fair 12pm to 
3pm, on the Village Green
Monday 15th July Year 6 Level 1 Bikeability, 
Transition afternoon (all year groups to their new 
classes)
Tuesday 16th July Transition morning (all year 

groups to their new classes), Library Book Sale 3pm

Writer of the Week
Zachary (Owls)

Reader of the Week
Pearl (Jays)

Scientist of the Week
Leo (Eagles)

Mathematician of the Week
Isabelle (Robins)

Citizen of the Week
River (Eagles) for being an 

incredible buddy to her new 
Wren

This Week’s Awards

Football Team

This week’s news

Forest School

Dover Castle

Chess Sets

Eva (Hawks)
Jacob B (Puffins)
Robin (Hawks)
Lily B (Robins)

We look forward to seeing our pupils playing 
chess and perhaps even witnessing the birth of 
some future chess champions among us!

Our Year 4 students have been enjoying their 
Forest School experience and yesterday was the 
last one for this academic year. It has been a 
wonderful opportunity for outdoor learning 

and creativity. 

Our Year 4s have been busy making various items, 
putting their imagination and skills to the test. 
Our children have embraced this opportunity and we 
look forward to more exciting adventures in the 
future. Our thanks go to Mrs Gooderham and Mrs 
King. 

Thanks to the generous 
donations made in 
memory of Alice's father, a 
chess enthusiast, we've 
purchased some new chess 
sets for our school.

Owls class made a trip to 
Dover Castle where they 
were transported back to 
the 1300s and learned 
about life in these 
times. Lady Eleanor 
told them all about the 
tapestries which tell 
stories, how to behave in 
the dining hall and what 
life would have been like 
working in the castle 
kitchens. It was a lot of 
fun!


